Thursday December 5, 2019
· The Winter Band Concert is next Tuesday at 6:30pm in the Nettle Cafeteria. Please come out and support your friends in band!
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our 2nd Annual School-Wide Winter Concert is on Friday, December 20th at 1:30pm. This will be a concert and a pep rally for our hard working sports teams anc cheer squad! Dress rehearsals start next week during enrichment periods.
· Come support your Poets basketball team today as they take on Sacred Hearts. Girls play first, starting around 3:30. Go Poets!
· All NJHS members should report to Room 19 immediately following these announcements.
· Any 8th grade student interested in being on the yearbook committee should attend a meeting Tuesday, December 10th after school until 3:30 in Room 19.
· Chorus will meet during period 1 on Monday in the Music room, as well as Tuesday after school until 4:30. Again, Chorus will meet during period 1 on Monday in the Music room, as well as Tuesday after school until 4:30. Please plan accordingly.
· PLEASE do not play on the mounds of snow out back.  It is not safe.
· The theme of the month of December is generosity. Being generous means giving more of something than is expected. But it doesn’t have to be money! You can also be generous with your time spent, or love given!
· GCP News: Congratulations to Grade 5 on their blow out victory for the month of November! That is 2 months in a row. They had by far the best attendance in the building for the month. They also won the monthly canned good challenge, and had the most GCPs. Grades 6-8 need to pick up the pace. 
· GCP t-shirt winners for the month of November should be determined by tomorrow. 
· Model UN has a quick meeting after school today until 3:15 in Room 7.

Birthdays!
· None

